PHILOPTOCHOS NEWS:

Thank you to those who volunteered to prepare and to serve for the St. Vasilios
Greek Food Festival. What a group effort!

To our community and family members, it was fabulous to see and talk to you
all at our Greek Food Festivals. Don’t’ forget to ring in the New Year and
enjoy another weekend of delicious food at our Greek Food Festival, on
Saturday January 4™!

The ongoing Tiropites Fundraiser 2024 Sales runs through 12/8/24.

This is by order only, so do not miss out! All proceeds will be donated to
Runway for Recovery. This is a non-profit organization providing a
continuum of support along their journey with breast cancer. They celebrate
survivors, honor legacies and fund families who have experienced loss.

We have had to change our meetings and forego our Christmas party due to
unfortunate circumstances but will welcome in the new year with a
celebration. Will keep you posted!

Euxapiotw moAuv!

PHILOPTOCHOS MEETINGS:

Thursday 12/05/24 — Rice Pudding/Festival Setup 6p.m. to 8p.m.
Saturday 12/14/24 - Tiropites Workshop 9a.m. to 2p.m.
Thursday 1/02/25 - Koulourakia Workshop 9a.m. to 2 p.m.
Friday 1/03/25 - Rice Pudding/Festival Setup 6p.m. to 8p.m.

St. Vasilios Philoptochos Athena is a group of 148 members which is a small
part of the large, National Philoptochos of 25,000 members. We make a
difference in the lives of people in our community, in the United States, and
around the world.

Learn more about us, join our group, and grow with us!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!




